
FICCI comments on IIP data for the month of November 2014
 

New Delhi, 12 January 2015: “While it is heartening to see the growth in manufacturing in
November, however it does come over the negative base.
There is a sense of optimism in the industry with the steps taken by the Government in the last few
months and we are hoping that Government will continue to push reforms so as  to revive
manufacturing sector’s growth on a sustainable basis” said Dr Jyotsna Suri, President, FICCI.
 
“It is also important that cost of finance is brought down to stimulate investments and consumer
demand along with measures to improve and ease the business regulatory environment in the
States”emphasized Dr Suri.
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